Electronic mail message to Contributor

Dear Contributor to the Graduate Student Recruitment Program,

Thank you for your recent submission to the Graduate Student Recruitment Program.

We would like to obtain some feedback from your recent experience as a contributor and ask to complete the brief attached survey. The survey will be used to improve the submission process and to provide future contributors with a smooth and trouble free experience.

We thank you in advance for providing your opinion.

Once completed you can send the responses to Ofelia Olivero: oliveroo@exchange.nih.gov.

Thank You